
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 7/07/2024 11:38:34 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

07/07/2024

MR John Reid
4 / 57 Delmar Parade ST
Dee Why NSW 2099

RE: DA2024/0675 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

I believe that the development should be supported because it would provide a space for
healthy enjoyment for the growing community of people who play pickleball, which is an
important activity for seniors.


